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Message from the VP 
Dear Student Affairs Colleagues, 
  
You did it! Congratulations! Yes, I know a few of you were 
conferred degrees this weekend, but what I really mean is 
that you’ve made it to the end of commencement season. 
Of course our efforts to support students do not end here, 
but I am hoping we can catch a collective breath before 
moving to the next phase of our planning and 

implementation. We have also successfully moved through the interview finalist process for 
our three new leadership positions and have been fortunate to have already announced the 
first, Dr. Jenna Crabb, as Executive Director for Student Resources. Keep an eye out for 
additional announcements over the coming weeks as the remaining search processes come to 
a conclusion. I am excited that we will have the opportunity to begin the year with a team who 
will help us advance several critical projects and process improvements that will meaningfully 
impact each of our units and their ability to provide outstanding support, development, and 
service to our students. Thank you for all you do, and again my heartfelt congratulations on a 
year well done! 

  
With appreciation, 
  
Eric?" 

 

Crabb Named Executive Director for Student Resources 

  
After a competitive nationwide search, Dr. Jenna Crabb has been 
named the new Executive Director for Student Resources in the 
Division of Student Affairs. Crabb got her start at The University of 
New Mexico as a student, and has subsequently served in a 
variety of professional roles at UNM for over 25 years. She will 
start her new Executive Director role on July 1. 
  
Crabb earned her doctorate in Counselor Education with an 
emphasis in Organizational Learning and Instructional 



Technologies, master’s degree in Counseling, and bachelor’s degree in Criminology and 
English at The University of New Mexico. She has served as an adjunct faculty for counselor 
education at both UNM and NM Highlands University, Rio Rancho.  
  
“I am humbled and honored to be selected as the new Executive Director for Student 
Resources,” Crabb says.  “I’m excited for this role and the new opportunities it will give me to 
enhance the great work already being done while moving the division forward.”  Read more… 

 

Staff Appreciation Week  

Next week is Staff Appreciation Week!  Hope you are able to join 

Staff Council for a week full of fun activities to celebrate YOU!  Find 

the schedule and all the details on the Staff Appreciation 

Week website. Don’t forget to bring your Lobo Food Pantry items to 

any location marked with “LFP” for a chance to win one of many fun 

prizes! 
 

ASUNM/GPSA Officer Installation 

  
The Associated Students of UNM and the Graduate and 
Professional Student Association installed their new officers for the 
2023-2024 year. Krystah Pacheco will serve as ASUNM president 
and Mikenzie Chessman will serve as vice president.  GPSA 
president is Justin Lauriano and council chair is Jarrod Ronquillo. 

 

New Student Orientation  

https://studentaffairs.unm.edu/communications/news/2023/05/crabb-named-executive-director-for-student-resources.html
https://staffcouncil.unm.edu/staff-appreciation-week.html
https://staffcouncil.unm.edu/staff-appreciation-week.html


It’s almost time for New Student Orientation for our incoming 
Lobos!  All incoming students complete an orientation program 
to assist in learning about campus resources, making 
connections with faculty and staff, and registering for courses. 
Please visit the NSO webpage for the 2023 schedule and 
relevant information.  

 

Student Affairs Staff Spotlight Tuesdays 

  
The Student Affairs communications team wants to shine a bright light 
on the countless, outstanding, staff and student employees who provide 
invaluable support to our Lobos and UNM community through a new 
Staff Spotlight Tuesday social media campaign.  
  
With 500+ staff and student employees in our division, how well do we 
really know the people we work with every day? Do you know what your 
colleagues value most about UNM, their favorite campus spot to 
decompress, what they would tell their 15-year-old self about college, or 

what ridiculous, but useful, fact they know that makes them unique? This new initiative will 
help you get the answers to these and other questions.  
  
Each week, we’ll choose someone and give them two days to complete this simple, short, form. 
We’ll plug their information into a graphic, post it, and we’ll all learn a little more about each 
other! 

  
Excited to be part of this campaign, but don’t want to wait for us to reach out to you?  Just fill 
out the form and we’ll feature you on the next available Tuesday slot. Looking forward to 
getting to know you! 

 
 

http://nso.unm.edu/
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